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MADISON - Stephanie Bloomingdale, President of the  Wisconsin AFL-CIO, released the
following statement endorsing Tony  Evers for Wisconsin Governor in the 2022 election:

 “Governor Evers understands the critical role strong unions and  collective bargaining play in a
just and healthy economy. As Governor,  Tony Evers has supported workers by taking action to
combat worker  misclassification and payroll fraud. He has worked to end tax breaks for 
companies who ship jobs out of state, protect safe licensing standards  for workers, and stop
the rollback of child labor law protections.  Governor Evers has consistently put forth state
budgets that invest in  Wisconsin, boost job growth, and lay the foundation for a better future 
for all. Governor Evers has a strong record of investing in  infrastructure, funding our schools,
and protecting democracy.

 Governor Evers has stood with and fought for the working people of  Wisconsin since day one
of his administration. We look forward to  continuing to work with the Evers Administration to
support working  families in Wisconsin with strong unions, safe jobs, and economic  opportunity
for all.”
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